Monday Message #19

Greetings Friends,
 
In this Monday Message, I just want to say “Welcome Aboard” to those of you who are going on the Wine Tour this coming weekend, Joan and I are really forward to a weekend of FUN and FELLOWSHIP. If you have not told me (remember, email is best) that you are joining us for this weekend, please do so as soon as possible.
Looking ahead on the calendar, if there are any JUNE events that need to be advertised to the Temple and to our various parade units, PLEASE get me that information, so it can be published. I know a lot of events are still tentative, but the sooner we can publish at least a date/location/time style notice, the better we can be prepared to attend, should the event proceed as planned.
Looking at my day-planner calendar:
· CDA Shrine Club Meeting: May 19 (No LC Valley Club Mtg in May)
· Wine Trip:  May 20-23, Wenatchee, WA
· Latah Club Meeting in Moscow on May 27
· Moyie Shrine Club: June 2
· St. Maries Shrine Club: June 3
· OES Grand Chapter: June 13-16, Pocatello, ID
Also of Note:
The Spokane Hospital is accepting nominations for new members to the Board of Governors of Shriners Hospitals for Children – Spokane. If you have an interest is serving on the Board of Governors, please let either the Potentate or the Recorder know.   Please be aware that there is a serious commitment of time and energy to serving on this board.  Nominations are due to the Divan by June 3, 2021. 


The next meeting of the Temple will be on Saturday, July 17, 2021. Location will be at the Wallace Inn in Wallace, Idaho.  More details will be available soon.
 
Most Sincerely,
Jim Logan
Potentate.
